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Community Greenhouse
Winter's finally here, and with temperatures dropping below
-20 your community greenhouse has been shut down for the

winter. The growlights, and many of the plants, have been
moved into the basement of the SNA offices, so we will

continue growing throughout the winter. Lettuce, basil &
oregano, mostly, with a few pepper plants as well.

 
We were saddened to hear about a fire that destroyed a
camp in one of the community gardens. As gardeners, we

occasionally meet folks who do not have anywhere better to
stay. We don't have the power to give them a roof to live

under, but at the very least we can treat our relatives with
compassion and concern. The way things are going, we

expect more campers in the neighbourhood next summer.
 

By the time the newsletter goes out, we will have already held
the first in a series of winter workshops, an introduction to
indoor gardening. Hopefully, there will be a recording of the
livestream to share, if you are interested. If you have ideas

for future topics, please get in touch. They will be held in
conjunction with the Community Connecting evenings, on the

first Tuesday of each month, 5.00 pm at 430 Langside.
 

Contact greenhouse@spenceneighbourhood.org for more
information, or to volunteer.

 
 
 

Want to advertise in our newsletter?  Go to
spenceneighbourhood.org/

get-involved/newsletter 
for more information.

Mail Pick Up & 
430 Langside (MERC)

Monday - Friday
 10 am - 2 pm

t

"Volunteer Board Members Needed

II would like to tell you why I have been a long term community volunteer for
SNA. 

My birth name is the only consistent long term guide in my life and it told me to
listen to what we can accomplish, so I would like to share it with you. Gerald
Ghostkeeper. 

My life started with foster parents that led to my adoption. Within this
environment I recognized I had no culture that I would be comfortable sharing.
So I decided to explore all cultures. 

My ancestors’ community culture was based on survival and tribal knowledge.
We needed the teaching and acceptance of every voice in the community. 

This simple truth can be traced back to all of our ancestors. At these times of
growth we established a spiritual connection with nature and over time it’s led
to many different interpretations. 

Our diverse community is a collection of different understandings that we can
share with each other. We have a common ground if we look at how our
ancestors survived with a collective voice, and we can assist those who have
been ostracized from a world that has a long history of cultural destruction. As
a volunteer I have faith that my voice is being guided by what I hear nature
saying. 

SNA needs board members that are willing to find those common cultural
connections, and use them for the good of our neighbourhood, to help all of our
neighbours find a safe and welcoming home. We really want to hear your voice. 
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Spence Neighbourhood Association (SNA):
Website: www.spenceneighbourhood.org
615 Ellice Avenue (Head Office): 
Community Connecting, Environment & Open Spaces, Finance, Homeless
Outreach, & Housing 
430 Langside Street (Magnus Eliason Recreation Centre - MERC):
Building Belonging, Children, Newcomer Youth Outreach, West End 24
Hour Safe Space, & Youth Drop-In

365 McGee Street (West End Commons):
Youth Employment Hub, First Jobs 4 Youth, & Youth Crew
231 Isabel Street (Central Neighbourhoods):
Gang Action Interagency Network (GAIN)
350 Spence Street (Axworthy Health & RecPlex): 
Community Sports Program
Email: liaison@spenceneighbourhood.org 
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Donations Needed! 
WE24 

Jackets, Brand new underwear, 
Socks, Shoes/Boots, Toothbrushes,

 Tooth Paste,  Deodorant, Soap, Razors
& Bottled Water.

All donations can be dropped off at
 430 Langside (MERC) or 

contact 
Chantel at

 donations@spenceneighbourhood.org
Thank You!
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Youth Employment Hub

The First Jobs 4 Youth SNA's Youth Employment Hub's First
Jobs 4 Youth is running our Winter 2022 Session starting in
November. We will be taking 15 youths aged 18-29 who are not
in school. Visit our website and fill out the application online or
drop off at office room # 102 West End Commons. 365
McGee Street or Email :First Jobs 4 Youth Coordinator
Email:  aaron@spenceneighbourhood.org 

Youth Crew is open and is performing essential services at
the West End Commons.  Contact Leslie at
firstjobs@spenceneighbourhood.org or
 call 204-801-6740 for 
all other inquiries.  

WE24 Overnight Safe Space
Monday - Sunday
11:00 pm - 7:00 am
430 Langside - MERC
Contact Mel - WE24 manager at 
Email:  mel@spenceneighbourhood.org 

Building Belonging

Our School Year 2022-2023 program for ages 6-12
at the Magnus Eliason Recreation Centre (430
Langside St.) runs Monday to Friday, 3:30-5:30pm,
with a daily meal, structured activities and pickup
from John M King and Sister Mac schools and walk or
drive home available. Building Belonging will be closed
for the holiday break from Dec. 22, 2022 until Jan. 4,
2023. Registration forms are available at the M.E.R.C
or on the Spence Neighbourhood Association website.
Contact us at
buildingbelonging@spenceneighbourhood.org

Newcomer Youth/Youth Drop In Program
The Newcomer Youth Drop In Program (ages 12-17) will
change its hours during the school break (December
22- January 4th). We will be open from 5-7:30 pm. Join
us for a snack, basketball, and holiday arts and craft
activities. Need to create a gift for yourself or
someone special? Join our special holiday cricut gift
making program on Dec 6,13, and 20th.
Transportation provided at the end of the program.
Have questions? Contact us at
newcomer@spenceneighbourhood.org  

Community Sports Program
Southside basketball academy is coming back monthly
for clinics starting September 15, grade 7 and up ,
free to play soccer is still Tuesdays-Fridays ages 11-17
5-7 pm and under 11 Saturdays 12-1:30p.m.
Reach out to sport@spenceneighbourhood.org for
additional information.
We will be having a few different programs for Sport
coming soon. 

Holistic Housing 
615 Ellice
Contact: Housing Coordinator at 
204-783-5000 ext.105
housing@spenceneighbourhood.org

Community Connecting 
 615 Ellice
Contact: Community Connector at 
204-783-5000 ext.106 or
safety@spenceneighbourhood.org

Environment and Open Spaces
615 Ellice
Contact: EOS Coordinator at 
204-783-5000 ext. 102 or
greenhouse@spenceneighbourhood.org
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CHILDREN & YOUTH PROGRAMS
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Community Economic Development
365 McGee
Contact: Youth Employment Hub
Coordinator at 204-801-6740 or
firstjobs@spenceneighbourhood.org

Youth & Families 
 430 Langside
Contact: Youth Programs Manager at 
 newcomer@speceneighbourhood.org 

Programs
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